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Celebrations & Pictures of Wildcat Scholars
& the Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them







Student Resource Officer Bourgeau

Lapwai School District Board of Trustees

Lapwai School District Superintendent’s Student Cabinet

Student Resource Officer Bourgeau was formally
introduced and welcomed by leadership this month. We
are proud to have her home and supporting the students
of the Lapwai School District.



Congratulations
Saei George!

Dr. Penney, Principal, and Mr. Nellesen, Academic
Guidance Counselor, joined Saei George to applaud
his outstanding achievement of earning the honor of
early graduation. He was presented to the Lapwai
School District Board of Trustees during the January
meeting. We are proud of you Saei! A Wildcat thank
you to his family for joining us for this recognition.

The growing college and career readiness, dual
credit, advanced opportunities, and career and
technical education pathways at Lapwai Middle-
High School are worth celebrating.



Rhoni Taylor, Kendyl Greene, Tyrell Johns, Liam Grassrope

Lapwai School District
Superintendent’s Student Cabinet

Grade 4 Rhoni Taylor
Grade 5 Liam Grassrope
Grade 6 Odin Henry
Grade 7 Ginna Wilson
Grade 8 Tyrell Johns
Grade 9 Kendyl Greene

Grade 10 Kiahna Padilla
Grade 11 Ivy Vrieling
Grade 12 Garrett Baumbaugh

Available members of the Lapwai School District
Superintendent’s Student Cabinet joined Dr.
Aiken during the January meeting with the
Lapwai School District Board of Trustees.

We are so proud of these student leaders!



City of Lapwai Address Changes

If your family residence was among the homes with an address change this year, please contact your

child’s school and ensure we have the correct information on file. Thank you for your support!

Lapwai Elementary School Lapwai Middle-High School

(208) 843-2960 (208) 843-2241

tmcculley@lapwai.org kbrown@lapwai.org


